
Renewal of Brother Juan Antonio
Ojeda as Vatican Consultor
The new Dicastery for Culture and Education, which united what were previously
two separate Dicasteries in the Vatican, became operational in November 2022.

The Institute announces that Pope Francis, through the Vatican Secretariat of
State,  has  reappointed  Brother  Juan  Antonio  Ojeda  of  the  Arlep  District  as
Consultor of the Vatican Congregation for Catholic Education for another five
years to serve the Church, Universities, Schools and cultural dialogue.

Undisputed is Brother Juan Antonio Ojeda’s interest, qualified preparation and
rich experience in carrying out the assignment.

This ministry is a further demonstration of the confidence the Church has in the
Institute of the Brothers of the Christian Schools in accompanying the processes
of Catholic education through the different international institutions of which we
are part.
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